Dear Kiwanis Family,
Happy Holidays!

As we all are making plans to gather around family and
friends - it is now more important than ever to ensure that
kids around the state are supported through the Key
Club District Project - the Georgia Sheriffs’ Youth Homes.
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We are reaching out to Kiwanis Clubs around the
Georgia District with a plea to help Key Club meet it's
district goal of $25,000 this year. As a “thank you” to
those clubs that support the Georgia Sheriffs’ Youth Homes, a new banner patch
(shown above) has been created and will be sent to each Kiwanis Club that donates at
least $250 by January 31, 2020.

The Georgia District has partnered with the Georgia Sheriffs’ Youth Homes for more than
30 years - and we are aiming to raise the bar by setting out to build an outdoor pavilion
and family counseling area at the Boys Ranch campus in Hahira, Ga.— aptly dubbed
the Key Club Wellness Pavilion.

The pavilion will be used for various activities, including:
e A counseling area for residents
e An area for residents to have supervised visits with family members and friends
e An outlet for recreational activities (the project includes building a new boat
ramp and remodelling the existing fishing dock)

We are truly thankful for your club’s support to help us to achieve our goal this year. You
can learn more about Key Club’s partnership with the Georgia Sheriffs’ Youth Homes by
visiting www.gakeyclub.org/gsyh.

To donate, please mail a check made payable to “Georgia District Key Club” to:

Georgia District Key Club
Attn: Project Account
P.O.BOX 6618
Macon, GA 31208

Best Regards,
Moriah Davis
Key Club Lt. Governor of Division 14

If you have any questions, please contact Key Club District Administrator Brad Malone
at brad.malone@gakeyclub.org or call the GA Kiwanis District office at 478-474-6169.
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